'?; UNITED * TATES
";’ NUCLEAR REGULA I ORY COMMISSION
< WASHINGTON, D, C. 20555
/
MAR 20 1980

Mr. Anthony J. Rizzolo

New Jersey Department of Energy

Office of Technical Assistance

101 Commerce Street o
Newark, New Jersey 07102

Dear Anthony:

Enclosed are the documents you requested in connection with Chairman
Hendrie's November 7, 1979 testimony on low-level radioactive waste
disposal.

The reports referred to on page 7 of the testimony which were submitted
for the record are "Study of Alternative Methods for the Management of
Liquid Scintillation Wastes" and NUREG/CR-0028.

If you need any additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,
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Sue Weissberg 5f
State Liaison Officer
Office of State Programs

Enclosures:
As stated
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